
From: "Jack Craig" <Jack.Craig@NETL.DOE.GOV>
To: "Paul Michalak" <pxm2@nrc.gov>
Date: 03/06/2007 3:27:44 PM
Subject: Canonsburg Site Update

Paul:

The purpose of this e-mail is to document our telelihone conversation of today. I called you to give you an
update on activities at Canonsburg and to specifically discuss our potential sale of DOE property to the
west of the fenced-in site. Summary of our discussion:
1. Area C - we are working on proper easement/agreement documentation so that DOE can continue
maintenance obligations of this land.
2. Section 117 East (sliver of land to the east of the fenced-in site, across Strabane Avenue, and north of
the railroad - We are. moving toward sale of this property. You had no problem with this sale when we
discussed it last fall
3. Streambank stabilization under a PA Grant to the Borough of Canonsburg was conducted on DOE land
to the north of the site last fall. This work was completed to the satisfaction of DOE. We would like to see
this work continued downstream to the Strabane Ave. Bridge.
4. We are considering a DOE grant to the Borough of Canonsburg to continue streambank stabilization,
as desired.
5. We expect to replace all fencing around the property this year, including a personnel access gate at the
southwest corner of the site.
6. Land to the west of the fenced-in site is not useful to DOE and we would like to move toward
disposition. To this end we are proposing appropriate sampling and surveying. We will keep NRC
informed of our progress, including review of the sampling/survey plan. You said that you have no
problem with our sale of this property as long as it meets disposition requirements.

As always, NRC will be informed of continued progress on these and other initiatives at Canonsburg. We

will also be contacting you where approvals are necessary.

Please contact me if you have any questions or comments.

Respectfully,
Jack Craig, DOE-LM
412-386-4754

CC: "Pauling, Thomas" <Tom.Pauling@lm.doe.gov>, "Ransbottom, Robert"
<Robert. Ransbottom@lm.doe.gov>, "Schiesswohl, Steve" <Steve.Schiesswohl@lm.doe.gov>, "Widdop,
Michael" <Michael.Widdop@lm.doe.gov>
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